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From the Pioneer Journal of December 6, 1906

SNUG SUM IN TREASURY. LADIES OF CEMETERY ASSOCIATION MAKE REPORTS
ON SUMMER’S WORK. STATEMENT SHOWS A BALANCE OF MORE THAN TWO
HUNDRED DOLLARS IN TREASURY.

The ladies of the Cemetery Association have issued their report covering the period form March 1
to December 1, 1906. The report shows a gratifying state of affairs and a cash balance of more
than $200 is on hand for commencing operations again next spring.

Total receipts 577.01
Total disbursements 357.84
Balance cash on hand $219.17

It will be seen from the above statement as prepared by Mrs. F. C. Field, that the ladies have
raised a considerable sum of money, and this was accomplished only by hard work. Only the
ladies themselves know and appreciate the great amount of labor that must be performed to
accomplish such results as they have accomplished during the season just closed. That the public
appreciates the efforts being put forth by these intelligent and public spirited women goes without
saying and they will have the assistance and hearty sympathy of the community in all firture
efforts. Their work has been most effective and the cemetery is now a beautiful, well kept spot.
Through the efforts of the Ladies Auxiliary to the cemetery association, Wadena now boasts of
one of the most beautiful cemeteries of any town in the state

We are informed that of the cash balance left over in the treasury, $200 has been placed out at
interest and there are some moneys due which will come in soon which will bring the total of
receipts up nearly $25 higher. There is due from rummage sales the sum of $3.20 and for graves
dug and not paid for the sum of $15.00.





